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SOUTHWESTERN COLLEGE

March 30, 2011

Jeff Zlotnik

The Meditation Initiative
6875 Bluefield Court
San Diego, CA 92120

Reference: Educational Workshop
Dear Jeft:

I truly appreciate your participation in presenting last week’s workshop, “Meditation: A
Daily Practice” to our Campus Community. The students, staff, and faculty who attended
the workshop were very intrigued to learn about Meditation. I’'m certain that they left
with a better understanding of Meditation and I hope they are taking you up on your
three-week challenge! I know I have!

You did an outstanding job at presenting and the demonstration and class participation
was a hit. I could see that the audience really enjoyed it!

Thank you for sharing your information with us and I look forward to working with you
again!

Sincerely,

Alicia Lee, RN, BSN, PHN
Nurse Associate
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